
 

 

Education and Outreach 
 

Counselors are available to speak at meetings and educational fairs upon request.  Recent 

outreach events include:  

  

College off-campus housing fairs  

 Information sessions for community assistance organizations  

 Meetings of property managers, landlords, and tenants associations  

 Speaking to inmates in correctional facilities who are transitioning back into society  

 

Print out an Outreach Request Form 

 

You can mail or Email to: 

Baltimore Neighborhoods, Inc. 

Tenant-Landlord Department 

2530 N. Charles Street, Suite 200 

Baltimore, MD 21218 

 

Info@BNI-Maryland.org 

 
A member of our staff will contact you as soon as possible. 

http://www.bni-maryland.org/Documents/Outreach_Form.pdf
mailto:Info@BNI-Maryland.org

